
Bulldogs Place Third at Opening Meet 
By Judy Rogers 
 
 The Golden Plains High School boys placed third in their first track meet of the 
season in Hoxie on April 6. 
 Freshman Dylan Wark placed first in the 110m Hurdles with a time of 18.96.   He 
placed second in the 300m hurdles at 46.66 and was a member of the third place 4 x 
400m relay along with Iu Ribera, Landon Meier, and Josh Rath with a 4:03.73 run. 
“Placing first in the hurdles was a nice way to start the season and my high school 
career,” said Wark.  “I hope to continue to improve and qualify for state.” 
 Junior Iu Ribera placed third in triple jump with a 34’ 8.75” jump as Sophomore 
Josh Rath placing fourth at 34’ 7.75”.  Junior Landon Meier placed fourth in the 800m 
run at 2:30.76 and fifth in the 1600m run with a time of 5:38.60.  Ezekiel Weiner 
followed him in sixth place in the 1600m with a 5:36.99 run.  A final team point was 
scored by Junior Will Bruggeman in discus with a sixth place throw of 98’ 0”. 
 Dylan Wark just missed out on points in the 800m run with a seventh place time 
of 2:42.84.  Ezekiel Weiner placed 7th in the 3200m run at 12:05.96, Dominic Stout 
finished in 7th place in the 300m hurdles with a 57.56 run, and Tanner Black placed 7th in 
Triple Jump at 30’ 4.25”.’ 
 Additional results include:  100m:  Miguel Garcia 15.04; 200m:  Ribera 27.47, 
Black 28.31, Rath 28.52, Stout 30.57; 400m:  Stout 1:05.86, Ribera 1:08.66; Long Jump:  
Rath 16’ 7”, Black 14’ 4.75”, Abe Taylor 11’ 6.5”; Discus: Wyatt Amlong 91’ 0”, 
Abraao Alencar 77’ 9”, Taylor 69’ 1”; Javelin:  Taylor 91’ 5.5”, Amlong 80’ 4.5”, Garcia 
66’ 11.5”, Alencar 62’ 11”; Shot Put:  Alencar 32’ 5”, Bruggeman 31’ 11.5”, Amlong 31’ 
11”, Garcia 29’ 11”. 
 The Bulldogs continue their season at the Triplains Invitational in Colby on April 
11. 


